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Dear NYN Family, 
 
 
 Things have been kind of quiet for me in Public Outreach until the last few days. I 
received two notices from the WSO. I received one by mail and one by e-mail. 

1. Mail—I received a wonderful new  DVD Video called “Al-Anon and 
Alateen’s Role in Family Recovery” . The item number is av-31 and the price 
is only $5.00.The Video is a Public Outreach tool for members to show to 
three primary audiences: 

                1.Adults who might be affected by someone else’s drinking 
                2 Teens who might be affected by someone else’s drinking 
                3.Professionals who might be in a position to refer patients, clients, 

             Customers ,and students to Al-Anon and Alateen meetings. 
  

      The video has an on-screen menu that offers two choices: 
                1.Full 10-12 minute programs for each primary audience 
                 2.Mix-and match programs 
 
The full 10-12 minute programs are the easiest to use. As soon as you click on a 
title, it plays the full program for the audience you selected. Please look at all the 
choices a head of time before you choose which segment to use. The DVD can be 
play on any equipment designed to play a DVD. I hope many of our Groups order 
this DVD and find ways to reach out and show it to audience still suffering from 
the effects of someone else’s drinking. 

 
2. An E-mail about Dear Abby which Kathy is also posting on the Web site. I 

also sent an  attachment by e-mail to all the officers and coordinators and 
DR’s . Check it out. Let keep our eyes and ears open for any calls for help. If 
and newspaper run the add please call and thank them.  

 
 
I hope to see you all at the 2011 Spring Assembly/Convention next week in 
Johnstown 
 
Love in Service 
Sherry S. 
NYN Public Outreach Coordinator 
      
 
 

 
 


